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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Nancy Ward-McChesney <nancywardmc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 6:06 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Park Avenue trail

My husband and I are long term homeowners and residents of Capitola. I have lived here since the 70s. We have lived on 
Sir Francis Avenue for 34 years and use Park Avenue every day. We drive, walk, and bike. 
WE ARE STRONGLY OPPOSED TO A TRAIL GOING THROUGH THE VILLAGE AND ALONG PARK AVENUE. 
Park Avenue has a sidewalk that goes from Monterey to Cabrillo St, which we use all of the Ɵme. We have a crosswalk at 
Cabrillo to cross over to the other sidewalk that goes all the way to Coronado with beauƟful ocean views. We also have 
the railroad tracks, which many people use as a walking trail. The bike path is funcƟonal, although it could use some 
improvement, from Monterey, all the way to Soquel. We love our town and our neighborhood as is and use all of these 
features regularly. 
LEAVE PARK AVENUE AS IT IS. THE TRACKS ARE AN IDEAL LOCATION FOR A TRAIL. 
WE DO NOT NEED A RAIL OF ANY KIND. 
Thanks, Nancy and Keevin McChesney  
               821 Sir Francis Ave  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


